
January 14,1920COPY

Dr. J. A. Nicholson, 
Registrar,
McGill University 
Montreal.

Dear Sir:

The recommendations of the Athletics 
Committee of Corporation together with the amendment 
to paragraph 3 and the proposed scheme for controlling 
the physical activities for women have been received. 
The matter has been discussed and on behalf of the 
Athletic Association I wish to express approval of the 
suggested changes.

I assume that there is a possibility of it 
being recommended that a woman be on the controlling 
committee. The A uhle tic Association feels that this would 
be unwise, and as provision is being made for women's 
interests there does not seev> to be any necessity for 
such representation.

The Athletic Association hopes that this 
urgently needed re-organization will prove to be an 
important factor in a much closer co-operation between 
various physical activities and that it will tend to­
wards increased efficiency.

Yours truly,

( signed) G. A. PARKINS

President Athletic Association.

■ ■
-# .e -1

m

■

1

■

■mi

■ I

m
.. 1 I

mI I


